
Eastbrook Primary Academy 
Headteacher: Mrs J Sherlock 

Tel: 01273 874050 
Email: office@eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk 

Website: www.eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk 
 

Manor Hall Road, Southwick, West Sussex BN42 4NF 

               14th June 2019 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have rescheduled the trip to Chessington for our Y6 children to take place on Monday 

24th June. The children will be leaving at 9.00am and are due to be back at school by 6.30pm 

approximately. 

Children will not need to wear full uniform, just their school sweatshirt and sensible trainers or 

shoes. If your child is entitled to a free school meal please indicate below if they would like a 

school packed lunch 

We would like to thank you for your understanding when this trip had to be cancelled for reasons 

beyond our control as the coach had a mechanical fault. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs J Sherlock 

Headteacher 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Chessington    Monday 24th June 

I give permission for ………………………………………………………………….. class……………….. to go on the visit 

to Chessington. 

▫I would like the school to provide a packed lunch, as they are entitled to free school meals. 

Please return to the school office by Friday 21st June. 

 

Signed ………………………………………………………………………………. Parent/Carer 
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